THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

BUSINESS OFFICE

KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

March 22, 1944

Dr., Forrest C, Allen, Coach
Varsity Basketball
University of Kansas

My dear Dr, Allen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the l1loth, making recommen-
dations for this year's basketball let-
ters,

Please be advised that I am planning,
at the present time, to have a Board

meeting some time next week and shall
bring the matter to the attention of

the Board for their approval.

Hoping that you will find this satis-
factory, I am
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